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CWA opposes the nomination of Judge Brett Kavanaugh to the Supreme Court and calls on
members of the U.S. Senate to reject this nomination.

Decisions of the Supreme Court can have a dramatic impact on working people's rights,
freedoms and legal safeguards, as we saw in cases this past term like Janus v. AFSCME
Council 31 and National Labor Relations Board v. Murphy Oil.

Judge Kavanaugh routinely rules against workers and their families and regularly sides with
employers against employees seeking justice in the workplace, including CWA members.

Just last year, Kavanaugh issued a partial dissent in a case involving more than 300 NABET-
CWA technicians at CNN who lost their jobs and the benefits of union representation in the
wake  of  the  company’s  phony  reorganization  scheme  to  get  rid  of  union  workers.  He
concluded that the company was not liable for violations of the National Labor Relations Act
and should not have to pay back wages. He has stood with AT&T to prevent CWA members
in Connecticut who interact with customers or work in public from wearing union shirts
protesting their treatment by the company. He has held that a waiver of a right to picket
allowed Verizon to prevent workers from displaying pro-union signs in their cars.

Judge Kavanaugh's unwillingness to protect workers even extends to life-and-death situations.
In a case which involved the death of a Sea World trainer who was working with a killer
whale, he dissented from the majority, holding that the Department of Labor lacks authority

https://www.cadc.uscourts.gov/internet/opinions.nsf/738D600892639DB2852581720053BDB0/$file/15-1112-1687320.pdf
https://www.cadc.uscourts.gov/internet/opinions.nsf/738D600892639DB2852581720053BDB0/$file/15-1112-1687320.pdf
https://www.cadc.uscourts.gov/internet/opinions.nsf/80AD773E2F0DF13385257E7E0052C14A/$file/11-1099-1561845.pdf
https://www.cadc.uscourts.gov/internet/opinions.nsf/C0D6C1CFBB72629D85257FD900505854/$file/15-1062-1620593.pdf
https://www.gpo.gov/fdsys/pkg/USCOURTS-caDC-12-01375/pdf/USCOURTS-caDC-12-01375-0.pdf


to regulate activities of participants in sports events or entertainment shows in order to
protect their health and safety.

Working people can’t afford to have Judge Kavanaugh making decisions that without doubt
will adversely affect our families and our communities. We need and deserve a Supreme
Court Justice who understands and respects the importance of the laws and protections for
working  people  in  this  country,  including  the  right  to  form  unions,  to  be  free  from
discrimination, to have a safe workplace, and to be paid for all hours worked.

Based on his  record,  we can expect  that  Judge Kavanaugh will  continue to  protect  the
interests of already powerful corporate CEOs instead of working families.
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